October 28, 1942

Dear Taylor,

Thanks for your leatter. I am sxgeedingly sorry that you do
not think you can manage to neet me at the R.85. Dinner. It would
have besn @o nlce 1 you could have come.

T am glad you are contlnulng to search a furthar let of cow
g8rum fuf Eood entigenle preopertles agelnst group 0. I suppose
Aape upes hls own bleed for absorptlon.

I had puppoaed that, dividing the pledpelet into three, you
enuuld test ite capaclty in weakenling the three dlifferent test flulds.
‘"henn Race has & good anti-=0, I think thia might be worth trylng.
water I hope there may be no difficulty in obtalning blood samples

from the mother alao.
Youra ainesrely,



